Group 6 EH&S Meeting 

CMU 046

November 18, 2009  3:00 p.m.
Minutes by Beverly Wessel
Minutes by Beverly Wessel
Present:  Stuart Cordts, Robert Blum, Ron Maxell, Sherri Huber, Beverly Wessel, Tracy Harvey, Doug Will
I.
Called to Order by Tracy Harvey at 3:10 p.m.
Minutes from October 21, 2009, were approved via email.  However, Tracy noted Accident/Incident Report #2009-09-018 was incorrectly listed in the minutes as “correction action  required” when all agreed that this was one that required “reviewed, no further action necessary”.  
II.
Reviewed Accident/Incident Reports 

2009-10-007 > reviewed, no further action necessary

2009-10-036 > reviewed, no further action necessary

2009-10-042 > reviewed, ask for additional corrective action

2009-10-044 > reviewed, no further action necessary

2009-10-061 > reviewed, ask for corrective action

2009-10-063 > reviewed, no further action necessary

2009-10-070 > reviewed, ask for corrective action


2009-10-073 > reviewed, ask for corrective action


III.
Upcoming Election Discussed.  Bob Blum will send the link for voting to administrators to forward to all employees.  A total of 13 people are up for election to the Group 6 Safety Committee.  New terms will begin January 1, 2010.
IV.
Tracy reported on the campus wide safety committee meeting of November 4.  A presentation on construction safety was given.
V
There was a discussion about the need for supervisors to be notified when their employees have taken any safety training classes so an accurate record can be kept. Bob will work with EH&S on this.

Bob brought up a concern about a safety hazard in CMU 120 where two faculty have fallen because of a hole in the floor.  Suggestions were given on whom to contact.

VI.
Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 16, at 3:00 p.m. in CMU 046.  At the next meeting we will review the election results and how to make the safety pages on the College website more user friendly.
VII.
Meeting adjourned at 4: 13 p.m.


